Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

September 9, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. .

923 ,s. 2024

To:

Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chiefs

SEPS - SMM&E

EPS II - SMM&E

NEEDS ASSESSMENT ON MONITORING AND EVALUATION (M&E)

. In conformance with DepEd Order No. 029, s. 2022, “Adoption of the Basic

Education Monitoring and Evaluation Framework”, there is an imperative in
the Regional and Schools Division Offices to implement a Results-Based
M&E System to continually strengthen mechanisms and capacities in
delivering basic education programs and services in pursuit of the
Department’s learner-centered goals and aspirations.

. To support the SDOs in the sustainability of their M&E Systems, this Office,

through the Quality Assurance Division, intends to generate fresh and
relevant insights into the needs of SDO personnel concerning M&E data
collection, analysis, reporting, and utilization.

Given the foregoing, the SDO Senior Education Program Specialists and
Education Program Specialists II - School Management Monitoring and
Evaluation (SMM&E) Section are requested to complete the Online
Feedback Form created for the purpose on or before September 18, 2024,
which can be accessed through this link:

https:/ /forms.office.com /r/GEBhKhudii

SDO SEPS and EPS II - SMM&E are advised to sign in to their Microsoft
accounts to ensure access with the form thereof.

. The consolidated input will strategically guide this Office in setting and

realigning its shared M&E efforts based on the current SDO situations, thus
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becoming more solution-oriented, particularly in reference to the Technical
Assistance provision.

6. A succeeding Memorandum on the conduct of learning conver-sessions
regarding the results of the Division Monitoring, Evaluation, and Adjustment
(DMEA) is to be issued by this Office.

7. For queries and other concerns, please contact the QAD at 85229247 or
through email at qad.ncr@deped.gov.ph.

8. Immediate dissemination of and utmost compliance with this Memorandum
is desired.

JOCELYN DR ANDAYA
Director IV
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